
IN THE MATTER BETWEEN 

 

GENERAL OSTEOPATHIC COUNCIL 

 

and 

 

SIMON CHESNEY 

 

 

UNDERTAKINGS FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE INVESTIGATING 
COMMITTEE OF THE GENERAL OSTEOPATHIC COUNCIL SITTING ON 05 

MAY 2023  

 

 

 

I Simon Chesney of Little Summeries, Whielden Street, Amersham, Buckinghamshire, 

HP7 0HU hereby undertake to the General Osteopathic Council (GOsC) that I will not 

practice as an osteopath from the 28th April 2023 until the end of what will inevitably 

be PCC Proceedings, whenever they may take place.   

 

This is in order to resolve the issue of an ISO that is to take place on the 5th May 2023.   

 

Dated this 28th day of April 2023 

 

Signed   

  Simon Chesney 

 


